
620

March 19th, 1915.

F. 117, 123-1 A.

Dear Mr. Cairne

I have your letter of the 9th instant,

in reference to theüspection of the William

Lahe Iudustrial School, and in reply, I would

say that it will be satisfactory if you make your

Inspector and report thereon at the time [zuggested]

by yon.

Yours very truly,

Duncant

Deputy Superintendent General.

Rov. R. H. Cairns,

Rom 14, 249 Hastings St. East,

Vancouver, B.C.
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